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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We hope you have all had a lovely summer break. 
 
We write to invite you to become part of our Parent Partnership group. 
 
The Parent Partnership is a vital part of the school family and fundraising allows us to provide the 
children with a range of experiences throughout the academic year. 
 
The Parent Partnership also gives you a voice to the whole parent forum and allows us to then give 
input on a range of topics associated with the school/nursery.  
 
Parent Partnership meetings are held in the school termly and dates are as follows.  
 
Thursday 14 September (7 - 8pm) AGM 
Thursday 8 February (7-8pm) 
Thursday 18 April (7-8pm) 
 
If you are interested you can contact myself, the school or come along to one of the meetings above. 
 
All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend any meeting throughout the year, even if you do not want 
to commit to being a member of the Parent Partnership  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Christina Stewart (Chair) 
  


